

Superintendent's Outdial – June 25, 2020 Superintendent's Email – June 29, 2020

Hello CCUSD Families,

This is Superintendent Debbi Burdick. I wanted to update you on our progress to date in preparing for the upcoming school year. First of all, thank you for your quick responses in filling out our Parent Survey. Our Staff Survey has also gone out and we are waiting for those results as well. Our three committees are meeting multiple times per week and with the Governor's Executive Order announced yesterday, we are able to finally announce some decisions. We will have two academic options: a Face to Face option in our schools and an online option as well. We will send out additional details on our academic plans in July. We will also send out a shorter survey for parents to choose the option they prefer for their student(s).

We have added an informational page for *Returning with Excellence* on the front of our CCUSD website. Please click there to view our Frequently Asked Questions.

Thank you for listening and have a restful weekend.